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President: Brian Deam 

Email:  nittneelion@gmail.com 

Dear Members, 

Don't you just love this time of year - crisp mornings and warm afternoons.  Perfect for 
golf, tennis, bocce and pickleball.  Unfortunately, daylight is ebbing away, so be sure to 
make your tee time and court reservations. 

I recently played in a charity event in Galloway Township at a semi-private course.  It 
was in decent shape and the greens were fast.  But the next morning I was back play-
ing at MFC and noticed in how much better shape our course is.  John Carpinelli and his 
team have done a great job this year.  It was just another reminder of the value of the 
Club.  

Thank you to the members that attended the Special Membership Meeting on Tuesday, 
September 14th. Phase 2 of the Bunker Rebuild program was unanimously approved 
and will start later this month.  There was some concern that we are removing the tree 
to the left of #1 green.  This is necessary as the roots are growing in to the green and the 
#7 bunker.  But we will plant a new tree (as mature as possible) about 20-30 yards away 
from #1 green.   

The Board has issued the Member Satisfaction Survey.  Please take a few minutes to re-
spond so we can assess your level of satisfaction with the Club and secure feedback on 
potential initiatives.   

Our thanks to the Nominating Committee for selecting the slate of candidates for this 
year's elections.  We are asking candidates to submit a statement expressing their in-
terest in and qualifications for the position.  The statements will be included in the bal-
lots sent on Oct 15th and are also included in this month's Newsletter.   

Be sure to read in this Newsletter an article by John Carpinelli highlighting the contri-
butions of so many members to the Club.  Our thanks to all members for enhancing the 
experience for everyone at the Club. 

Congratulations to Pat Fowler for winning the Sr. Men's Golf Club Championship - that 
makes it two in a row for Pat.  Congratulations also to Jon Mabry, Super Sr. Champ; Jack 
Evans, Legends Champ; and John Diepold, Low Net Sr. Champ.   
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This month's appeal to improve the membership experience focuses on reservations.  
Whether for dining, golf, or tennis, if you reserve a time and your plans change, please 
call to cancel your reservation, especially if it is a large group.  And as always, please be 
aware of your language in the Clubhouse, especially the bar.  

This month's Trivia tidbit: the word "bocce" stems from the vulgar Latin "Bottica", which 
is a direct root of the Italian word "Bocce", which means to bowl. The first true docu-
mented case of Bocce Ball was in a 5200 B.C. Egyptian painting that showed two boys 
playing.  And you thought golf was an old sport! 

Enjoy your October and we'll see you at the Club. 

Yours truly, 

Brian Deam 

Board of Trustees, President 
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Hello MFC members, 
 
My name is Thomas Morris, and I am running for the MFC Board of Trustees - At Large position. 
Many of you may already know me but for those who do not, please allow me to introduce my-
self.  
 
I am a graduate of Drexel University with a degree in Electrical Engineering and have spent the 
past 34 years working for the Naval Surface Warfare Center in Philadelphia helping keep Ameri-
ca safe. I am also active in my community and volunteered as a youth football coach (Pop 
Warner) for 12 years.  My family and I are active parishioners of St. Charles Borromeo Church and 
I served 6 years as a volunteer on the Worship ministry for the Children's liturgy of the Word, at 
Sunday mass. Additionally, I currently serve on the finance committee of the Seahaven Condo-
minium Association, located in North Wildwood NJ.  Since joining Moorestown Field Club I have 
been an active member supporting this club in many ways. 
 
 Our family enjoys MFC, and we have seen many improvements since joining MFC seven years 
ago including renovations to the clubhouse, Golf Simulator in the basement, Bocce Courts and 
League, Pickle Ball court and league, the social gatherings and themed dinners, and the most 
recent addition of a bar.  While these enhancements provide enjoyment for our members and 
their families, they also entice younger golfers, such as my son Matt, to join the club.  
 
As a dedicated member and supporter of MFC, I am seeking your support to join the Board of 
Trustees so we can capitalize and accelerate this positive momentum and together continue to 
enhance the amenities provided to our members.  
 
If I am considered for this position, there are several areas of opportunity I would focus upon in-
cluding: 
• Continued Improvement to the golf course - structural and cosmetic 
• Additional enhancements to the clubhouse and Patio 
• Enhancing the member experience for everyone - tennis, social, couples activities, and golf 
• Utilization of technology to enhance communications  
• Financial discipline and long-range planning 
 
I initially joined MFC when my youngest child started college in hopes of enjoying some golf in 
some anticipated spare time. Membership at MFC has been awesome and I have made some 
very close and lasting friendships at the club. I often find myself recruiting others to the ameni-
ties our club has to offer. In summary, I believe my personal and professional experience will 
complement the board membership and ask that you consider me when choosing the best 
candidate. 
 
Respectfully yours, 
Thomas Morris    
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I first became a member of the Moorestown Field Club during my childhood and then 
joined again once I moved back to Moorestown,  after the completion of my schooling. 
Like many of my fellow members know, I believe that the Field Club is a true gem that 
keeps  getting better with time. I am a lifelong resident of Moorestown leaving only to 
attend Villanova University for my undergraduate work and Philadelphia College of Os-
teopathic Medicine for medical school. I am a family physician with a busy practice that 
I founded 25 years ago in Glendora, NJ. My lovely wife, Susie, and I live with our four 
amazing boys in my childhood home. 
 
My willingness and dedication to serve is demonstrated through the various board posi-
tions I have held in the past. These positions have included President and Secretary of 
the Moorestown Breakfast Rotary Club, Chair of the Moorestown Recreation Advisory 
committee, physician advisor for the YMCA risk management committee, and Vice 
President of the Moorestown Lacrosse Club. I have been on the Field Club’s nomination 
committee, long range planning committee, and bar committee. I am currently the 
chair of the House committee. I believe the experience and lessons learned from these 
various positions give me the qualifications needed to successfully serve on the Field 
Club’s board. I can offer the Board someone who will listen to all groups in the club, 
work hard, and offer a levelheaded, common sense approach to governing.  
 
Thank you for considering me as I seek your support as we strive together to make the 
most of the Moorestown Field Club. 
Thank you, 
Ben Blank 
 

Friends and fellow Moorestown Field Club members, as I conclude my second term as a 
Trustee and interim Secretary, I seek your consideration and support for election to a 
full term as your Secretary.  In addition to my satisfying time as a Trustee, I have also 
served the Field Club as Greens Committee Chair, am a member of the Long Range 
Planning Committee, and have served on past Budget and Building Committees. I love 
playing golf at MFC!  I have been honored to represent the club in GAP Team Matches 
and the 1892 Cup.  As a member since 2007, I have witnessed highs and lows at the club 
in membership and finances.  I hope to continue to serve the membership by providing 
stability and experience to our dynamic Board.  

Thank you, 

Jerry Miller 
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In the summer of 1991, my parents joined MFC as part of a family membership.  I was 13 
years old, heading into 8th grade. I had dabbled in golf since I was 10, playing public 
courses in the area, but was amazed at the privilege that I now had at my disposal.  I 
was a constant fixture on the course or the two putting greens, working on my short 
game.  I learned rules and etiquette from members who invited me into their groups.  I 
took lessons from the pro and immediately started playing in GAP Junior Tournaments 
the following summer.   

Through the years, my handicap became low enough to participate in men's golf tour-
naments, even as a junior golfer.  I enjoyed meeting and socializing with adult mem-
bers. I watched as my dad was asked to serve on the board as a trustee and as the club 
secretary. I then started taking on leadership roles in different activities. I knew that if I 
remained a member, one day I would like to be involved in the club, helping to make 
decisions to improve it.    

Below is a list of the ways I have served the Field Club.  My passion for our club has only 
grown stronger since my days as a junior golfer.  I want to continue sharing my passion 
by serving as a board trustee to continue making MFC a great golf course, a great club 
and a great community.  

  

Moorestown Field Club participation 

• Member of the Field Club for 30 years 

• Played on the MFC Junior Golf team for 6 years 

• GAP Junior-Junior Boys Championship Flight Winner (1992) 

• GAP Junior Boys Championship Flight Winner (1994) 

• Served as Junior team coordinator and chaperone for 5 years 2002-2007 

• Served as GAP team Captain for 7 different seasons 

• Played as GAP team member for over 18 years 

• Served on the Nominating Committee (3 times) 

• Served on Men’s Golf Committee (6 years)  

• Organized the Men’s Member-Guest on numerous occasions 

• Men’s Golf Chairman 2020 & 2021 

•2 time club champion (1996, 2016) 
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Putting together a list of people to recognize for their volunteer work at the club is a 
daunting task. With so many people offering their valuable time, effort, and generous 
donations, it is a monumental effort to recognize everyone by name. So, to avoid miss-
ing anyone, it's appropriate to say that the Moorestown Field Club truly appreciates all 
its members that have contributed to the Club. With that said, it's also appropriate to 
recognize certain individuals for their recent contributions to the Club.  
 
I couldn't possibly be more appreciative of the generosity that the BFA (Best Friends As-
sociation) group has shown MFC. Here are a few of their donations: $5,000 toward Boc-
ce court construction, $5,500 toward the rehab of the card room in the basement, ma-
terials and labor to construct the firepit out by the patio, Adirondack chairs on the grass 
in front of patio, along with countless other gifts to the club. This group is avid support-
ers of the bar and restaurant and a very vital cog in the operation of the club. 
 
Jeff Beam has been a member of MFC for several years. Not only has Jeff served on the 
Board and various other committees, but he has donated his skill of pouring textured 
flooring throughout the club. As a representative of Stonehard, Jeff has installed floor-
ing in the bag room, downstairs cardroom, bar area and waitress station. Not only has 
Jeff saved MFC money, but he also put in a superior product that will last for many 
years. 
 
Chris Firesinger is an MFC member and electrician. Chris has saved the club thousands 
of dollars by volunteering his time and expertise upgrading our electrical wiring, POS 
hardware, and firewall both in the old clubhouse and addition. Chris has been available 
at any hour to come and solve an issue. He is a very valuable MFC member and all-
around great guy. 
 
Sam Schlindwein is a real friend to MFC. Sam is willing to volunteer at the drop of a hat 
to assist the crew on any task to be completed. Sam joyfully ripped down the old pro 
shop with a backhoe in record time. Sam has helped us to fill in bunkers on the course, 
bring heavy equipment over to move large amounts of fill dirt and stone, and will relo-
cate the large flagpole in the parking lot early in Oct. He loves BBQ too and a couple 
times a year I try to take care of him and his crew by smoking some meats. 
 
Katie Alexander and her "partners in crime" are our resident landscape experts. You 
may see Katie staking out areas to plant different material to improve our curb appeal 
or taking off in the club truck to purchase plants at a secret nursery. All kidding aside, I 
am forever grateful to Katie and crew for their tremendous help. 
 
Once again, I would like to thank ALL the members of MFC. I think over time all of you 
have contributed to making MFC the unique club that we are all lucky to be a part of. 
 
John Carpinelli GM 
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Golf Pro-George Frake II 

Email: Gf2golfpro@gmail.com 

Upcoming Events 

 

• Wednesday October 27th:  Retirees Closing Day 

 

• Thursday October 28th:  Ladies 9 Hole Group Closing Day 9am shotgun Course 
closed until Noon 

 

• Saturday October 30th:  Men’s Closing Day AM Tee Times 

 

• Superintendent’s Revenge:  November date to be determined 

 

• Holiday Cheermeister:  Saturday December 4th  10am shotgun start 

 

Golf Shop Credits 

Please remember that golf shop credits expire at the end of the year.  The shop is full of 
new merchandise for the Fall and Winter and orders are still arriving.   

 

Holiday Golf Shop Sale 

The annual Holiday Golf Shop Sale will take place on Thursday December 2nd, 4pm to 
7pm.  Stop by for the best sales of the year on current and new merchandise.    
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Golf Pro-George Frake II 

Email: Gf2golfpro@gmail.com 

Course Record 

A new mark was set last Sunday, October 3rd as Kevin Kramarski tapped in a short par 
putt on the 18th green for an incredible round of 62.  Yes, he played 18 holes.  His round 
featured 9 birdies, 1 eagle and a solo bogey on the 17th hole.   Kevin got off to a hot start 
with a birdie on 1,  a chip in eagle on 2, and another birdie on 3.   He added birdies on 6, 7 
and 9 to complete the front nine in 29 strokes.   On the back nine Kevin made a scrappy 
save for par on 10 and then settled himself with a birdie on 11, solid pars on 12 and 13 and 
a solid birdie on 14.  A 2 putt birdie on 15 and a solid chip to a foot or so from the front of 
the green on 16 put Kevin 11 under par with 2 holes to go.  A bogey on 17 would dim any 
thoughts of 59.  Yes, a birdie, birdie finish would have given him 59, it is crazy just typing 
it out!  I watched Kevin on the 18th green attempt to make his 15 footer for 61.  He hit a 
good putt but just missed.   Kevin’s record setting round was witnessed by his Mother, 
Jill Ackerly and his cousin Allison Rohrbach.   

 

Over the long history of the club many great rounds have been played at MFC.  George 
Smith, head pro in the 30’s and 40’s carded a 61 prior to irrigation and trees.  Butch 
Schmehl and his son Eric both posted 63’s and have been recognized as the modern 
course record holders.   Now Kevin Kramarski has notched his place in MFC History with 
his round of 62.  Congratulations Kevin.    

 

Please remember to check in with the Pro Shop before 
Teeing off or when using the simulator! 
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Tennis Pro Mike Perrone 

Email: mptopspin@yahoo.com 

Club Tournament  

Our club tournament is moving along well with all three events nearing completion. Currently 
Steve Graham and Hipple are still undefeated in the mixed doubles round robin with Amy 
Webb/Beth Cashan and Alli Rohrbach and Andrea Giacobbo undefeated in women's doubles. 
In men's singles Steve Graham and Nick Maravich have not yet lost in the round robin format. 
Nick is vying for his 7th consecutive men's singles title.  

Thank You to all that are competing and taking the time to complete the tournament. We will 
have winner results next month.  

Junior Program  

Our junior program is now 4 days a week Monday-Thursday and our players continue to im-
prove each week. A few players are participating all 4 days and plenty doing multiple days. 
Keep up the good work.  

Adult drills 

Our MFC adult drill program continues to grow!  We are already the largest drill club among all 
area clubs indoor and outdoors and the demand continues to increase. Every week new players 
will want to become part of the instructional program as there are drills set multiple times per 
day now for multiple ability levels. It's not uncommon to have 4/5 large multi court drills in one 
day. Players like the fast pace, instruction and cohesive level.  

Thank You Craig 

Craig Mehnert, a MFC tennis member for the past 4 years, deserves a big thank you for organiz-
ing the Monday, Wednesday morning doubles play. It was a mix of some of our senior mem-
bers and team members who played just about every week beginning in May. Craig will always 
lend a hand to help MFC tennis from feeding a few balls in large drills to shoveling snow for our 
winter program. Craig is not only a very supportive member, but a very nice person and player.  

 

Tennis Tip 

Doing so many clinics a week, I feel that every couple weeks a new issues arises that seems to be some-
what common among the groups. The past few weeks we have been addressing the need for variety in 
one's game. Let's not hit the ball to the same place each time, the same pace, with the same spin. Mix it 
up!!  Let's hit more down the alley, cross angle, some lobs, or anything that keeps your opponents guess-
ing. I would come up with a rough percentage to stick to throughout the match with drives/lobs, cross 
court/down the alley, and low balls/higher balls. Think of it this way. If a baseball pitcher threw a 100 mph 
fast ball all the time over the same part of the plate, he would be effective at first. As the game progress-
es, hitters will adjust and be prepared and by mid game begin hitting this pitch well. Curve balls, change 
ups, and sliders thrown in with that fastball will keep the batters guessing. You need to be that multidi-
mensional pitcher on the tennis court!!! 



 

629 Chester Avenue Moorestown, NJ 08057  Phone 856-235-1464 Website: www.moorestownfc.com 

Men’s Golf– Tim Casale 

Email: timc52478@yahoo.com 

As the calendar turns to September and October, the summer officially ends and the 
time of "playing golf whenever able" begins to wane.  For some, the fall weekends get 
filled with family activities or kids’ sporting events and the 9-5 jobs have less time to 
get that :"quick nine" in after work.  Autumn golf brings fallen leaves hiding our golf 
balls, while pullovers and pants replace shorts and polos.  The days and time get short-
er on the golf course, but the cooler weather and amazing colors make it a time to en-
joy the outdoors and time with friends or even competitors.  

 

I have definitely been playing less golf than I was before Labor Day, but when I have 
been on the course, the greens and fairways have been in great shape.  As the season 
winds down and our bunker project gets underway, please be understanding of the 
work being done and give our crew distance as they work to improve our course.  We 
all know that this final phase will drastically improve each hole and our overall experi-
ence at MFC.  I can't wait to see the changes.  

 

Last month I mentioned that professional team golf would be in the spotlight in Sep-
tember and was it ever.  The LPGA's Solheim cup was great theater and although the 
US team was defeated, the matches showcased just how good LPGA players really are.  
The US men, however, led by arguably their strongest team ever, put on their most 
dominant performance in over 30 years.  It was fun to watch such good golf, but with 
little doubt that the US was going to win come Sunday, I did miss the drama.  I hope 
you were able to catch some of the best golf this year on a pretty scenic and challeng-
ing golf course in Whistling Straits.  

 

As for team golf at MFC, in the Member-Member held on 9/11 and benefiting Patriot 
Day, teams played three 9-hole matches against the other teams in their flight.  After 3 
flight winners and a wild card were determined, those winners moved to an elimina-
tion shootout.  It took 5 extra holes, but Andy Hall and Chris Locatell overcame Mike 
Testa and Brian Paquette.  Some impressive golf was played during the flight matches 
and it was nice to see a lot of new members taking part in our men's golf events. 
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Men’s Golf– Tim Casale 

Email: timc52478@yahoo.com 

 

The Men's Fall One Day Member Guest was held on 9/22 and 12 four man teams took 
part in an interesting 1 best ball on par 4s, and 2 best balls on par 3s and 5s format.   

 

In the 2 day Senior Club Championship, Pat Fowler came out on top for the second 
year in a row.  The following weekend, Pat then claimed the "Flight A" final of the club 
championship by defeating Jeff Beam.  Congrats to Pat on his great tournament play 
this summer.  

The Stokes and Greenwood Cups are nearing their conclusions as Tim Casale awaits 
the winner of Pat Fowler and Doney Largey to close out the finals.  In the Greenwood 
Cup, the final match between Tom and Will Tone and Matt Orosz and Andrew Phillips 
will be played on October 23rd.   Good luck to all competitors! 

 

With the bunker project dates TBD, we will be working on a few final events for Octo-
ber, November and December.  The Pro shop will post and email information as soon 
as we confirm dates.   
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Men’s Golf– Tony Casale 

Email: acasale41@yahoo.com 

With the onset of Fall , the golf season is winding down.  There will be plenty of nice 
golfing weather as the leaves continue to change color. On September 22 the retirees 
exacted some revenge on the men from Riverton for a defeat earlier in the season. Dur-
ing the match there was also closest to the pin contest won by Brian Deam and John 
Diepold both of MFC.  There were also winners of pro shop credit selected by random. 
We look forward to next year's matches and the continuing of our friendly competi-
tion . 

  

The official end day of the Senior Men's League will be Wednesday October 27 . There 
will be a eight golfer play-off beginning on October 13 involving the Three top winners 
from the first and second halves respectively. 

The weather looks great for golf ,so go out and enjoy. 

Fall is here! 
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Ladies 18 Holers 

Linda Kastner-Lindkast@aol.com  
Carol Beard.  - carolabeard@yahoo.com  

 

Our 2021 golf season is almost over. Our closing day has been changed from Tuesday 
October 26 to Tuesday October 19 in order to kick off Moorestown Field Club's bowling 
season on October 26. We will play a shotgun 9 hole scramble at 9:30 followed by lunch 
and closing day awards at the Cubby Hole on Main Street.     

 

 As we move into the next season, we look forward to playing Polar Bears chaired by 
Peggy Kehs. A sign up sheet will be posted in the locker room and money collected for 
this next golfing event.  

 

Many of us look forward to bowling on Tuesday mornings at Laurel Lanes, Mt. Laurel and 
encourage all ladies belonging to the Club, to join the League. We have a lot of fun and 
we welcome all levels of skill! If interested please call Kathy Dalon-856-577-4145.                 

 

We would like to congratulate the 18 Holers who played in the WGAP Senior/Super Sen-
ior Championship in Coatesville, Pa. on September 21st.  Katie Alexander won Senior 
Class C Low Gross and Kris Furey won Super Senior Low Net Class D. Congratulations to 
the 9 Holers who won Senior Class D-Anne Cantwell-Low Gross and Trish Trivinia-Low 
Net. We are so proud of our Club and the Ladies who are representing it.                                                     

 

mailto:Kastner-Lindkast@aol.com
mailto:carolabeard@yahoo.com
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Ladies 9-Holers- Trish Trivinia 

Email: trisha72061@gmail.com 
 

The 9 Holer Closing Day is Thursday, October 28th. The theme is Halloween, so come in 
costume!! The cost is $35 and will include a boxed lunch. The signup sheet is posted in 
the ladies' locker room, along with an event envelope (make checks out to MFC 9 
Holers). Space is limited, make sure you sign up quickly, so you don't miss a fun event 
that will close out our 2021 golf season.  

Congratulations to the following 9 Holers for their big wins at the Women's Golf Associa-
tion of Philadelphia's Senior & Super Senior Championships on September 21st at 
Coatesville Country Club: 

Senior Class C: 

Low Gross - Katie Alexander  

Senior Class D: 

Low Gross - Anne Cantwell 

Low Net - Trish Trivinia 

Super Senior Class D: 

Low Net - Kris Furey 

We have an excited group of our ladies leaving for a 3-day golf trip through the Philadel-
phia Golf Association to Pebble Beach on October 7th. Safe travels to the group and 
have a great time! 

Enjoy the beautiful fall weather and see you at Closing Day! 
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Dining Hours 

Monday Closed 

Tuesday-Bar 
Only 

11:00—6:00 

Wednesday 11:00– 9:00 

Thursday 11:00—9:00 

Friday 11:00—9:00 

Saturday 11:00—6:00 

Sunday 11:00—3:00 

Need Reservations for the Dining Room? 

You can make a reservation in many ways!   

Contact Foodwerx at 856-235-1464 x3 

Email: office@moorestownfc.com 

Or visit our website and complete the reservation request form under Dining! 

Please keep in mind that we ask for reservations for any group/party  
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Bill Morsell  
Email: morsell@comcast.net 
 
For the month of October our hours of operation continue to be:  

-Monday - closed 

-Tuesday - Bar only - 11:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

-Wednesday through Friday  - Dining Room and Bar - 11:00 AM to 9:00 PM 

-Saturday - Dining Room and Bar - 11:00 AM to 6:00 PM 

-Sunday - Dining Room and Bar - 11:00 AM to 3:00 PM 

 

Please remember that reservations are required for groups of six or more. To make a 
reservation you can call Foodwerx at 856-231-8886 or access the MFC webpage and 
complete the Registration Request Form. All reservations will be confirmed within 24 
hours. If you need to cancel your reservation, please be sure to call Foodwerx at the 
same telephone number mentioned above.  

 

Foodwerx is still struggling to hire and retain qualified personnel. Please be patient with 
their staff.  

 

Thank you for your support.  

The Dining and Bar Committee  

 

 

 

 

Celebrating a Special Occasion? 

Why not rent the dining room/sun room for 
your next event?  As a member of MFC you will 

receiver a 50% discount on the rental fee! 

Contact Lisa Pine for your next event at 856-
235-1464 x1 
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Help us welcome the following new 
members! 

Tim Monahan 

William Walker 

Chris Van Dusen 

Michael Cosden 

Peter Vosbikian 
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Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

     1 2 

Oktoberfest 

3 4 

 

5 

 

6 7 

Glo Ball! 

8 9 

10 

 

11 Kennedy’s 

Cause 

Course closed 

at 12:30 

12 13 14 15 16 

Italian Din-
ner Night 

17 18 19  

18 Holer 
Closing Day 

20 21  Ryder Cup- 

Course Closed 
& No dinner 
service 

22 Ryder Cup- 

Course Closed 
& No dinner 
service 

23 

24 25 26 27 

Sr. Men’s 
Closing Day 

28 

9 Holer 
Closing Day 

29 30 Men’s 
Closing Day 

Cocktail 
Party 

31       

October 2021 



 

629 Chester Avenue Moorestown, NJ 08057  Phone 856-235-1464 Website: www.moorestownfc.com 

2021 Board of Trustees/Liaisons/Committee Chairpersons 
Board of Trustees Liaison for: Phone # 

Term Email: 
President, Brian Deam  Dining (856) 296-9531 2021 

nittneelion@gmail.com 

Treasurer, Pat Fowler  Budget (856)787-9779 2020+2 pfowler701@comcast.net 

Secretary,  Jerry Miller  Men’s Golf/
Long Range 
Planning 

(856) 745-3488 2021 

millerx7@aol.com 

        

Trustees at Large Liaison for: Phone # Term Email: 
TBD    2018+3   
Jeff Beam   (609) 504-1459 2019+3 stonbeam@gmail.com 
Stephanie Morrison Tennis (609) 217-5104 2018+3 smorrison@101walker.com 
Pat DeHart Ladies’ Golf (856) 222-1225 2020+3 

patricia.dehart@hotmail.com 
Paul Gilhool  (609) 707-7605 2019+3 

pjgilhool@gmail.com 
David Ricci House  (856) 780-5789 2020+3 dricci@comcast.net 

Committee Chairperson   Email: 
Membership & Marketing 
Committee 

Paul Gilhool (609) 707-7605   pjgilhool@gmail.com 

Dining & Social  
Bill Morsell (215) 738-2453   morsell@comcast.net 

Committee 

House  
Ben Blank (856) 207-8737   benblank@comcast.net 

Committee 

Men’s Golf  
Tim Casale (609)-217-7711   timc52478@yahoo.com 

Committee 

Ladies’ Golf  
TBD       

Committee 

Tennis 
Susan Horn 609-634-1471    sgjhorn@yahoo.com 

Committee 

Greens  
Jeff Beam  (856) 745-3488   millerx7@aol.com 

Committee 

Long Range & Capital 
Planning Committee 

Audrey Brisson (856) 787-9779   audbrisson@msn.com 

Policy  
Brian Deam (85)-231-1408   secretary@moorstownfc.com 

Committee 

Traditions  
Steve Gallagher (856) 786-9080   mlg1007th@yahoo.com 

Committee 

Member Conduct Com-
mittee 

Beth VanFossen 
Garrett McVaugh 

 (856) 234-5967 

(315) 750-0685 
  

 bethvanfossen11@gmail.com 

gmcvaugh@gmail.com 
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